
Dear LabVIEW friend, 

 

You’re receiving this email either because you’ve signed up to the GDevCon ANZ newsletter, or you’re 
an active user of LabVIEW in the Australian / New Zealand LabVIEW community.  If you’re not 
interested, please hit unsubscribe link at the bottom of this email. 

 

GDevCon ANZ is running it’s first conference this year, and it’s creeping fast!  It’s happening in 
Sydney, on October 24/25 2023.  The GDevCon ANZ Inc team are putting in a big effort to make this 
event an awesome one for the Australian and New Zealand region LabVIEW community. 

 

But to make this event a great success, we need your help: 

1. Be a presenter! We have been receiving a number of really interesting presentations, but we 
need more!  Have you got an interesting LabVIEW story to tell?  Hearing about your project – 
your failures and successes can be some helpful for the audience. We encourage you to 
share it with the community and write up a submission.  Full session presenters attend for 
free! 

2. Be a sponsor! We have already secured a number of sponsors (we will be revealing them 
very soon).  But we need a handful more to make this a quality event.  Sponsors get a range 
of benefits, and will be making a great contribution to the community.  Learn more, and fill in 
the form to apply. 

3. Be an attendee!  Last but not least, come to the event!  Come to connect, learn, experiment, 
engage, and socialise. You’ll leave feeling energised to produce some awesome work, and be 
armed with information of how the best are going about their work, and what you can do to 
take advantage of your newfound knowledge!  Early bird tickets end 30 June 2023. 

 

We’d love it if you shared the word.  Please share this newsletter with your colleagues and friends, 
and ask them to visit our website to sign up to the newsletter to stay in touch. 

 

On behalf of the GDevCon ANZ team 

Christopher Farmer 

President GDevCon ANZ Inc 


